
U.S. SUPREME COURT RULING

In December, the U.S. Supreme Court ruled in a unanimous 8-0
decision that states should have the right to regulate PBMs.

In light of the pandemic, community pharmacists have

played a key role in COVID-19 prevention and

vaccination. They deserve our support.

The ruling allows state control and influence to rein in

PBMs and their predatory actions that harm community

pharmacists and hamper patient choice. 

Both sides of the aisle agree – unfair PBM practices are

bad for business, bad for patients.

Why is this important?

Now is the time for Texas to enact regulations that limit

PBM overreach into patient choice.
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